
SIR THOMAS RICH'S SCHOOL
Oakleaze, Gloucester

Year 11 Examination Briefing - Correction

Dear Parent or Student

Further to our email sent last week we would like to draw your attention to an error in the last paragraph where we
stated :

"We would like to wish all of our Year 11 students the very best of luck with their upcoming exams in advance of
them starting their study leave on Wednesday."

As communicated by Mr Tilley, Year 11 Study Leave starts on Friday 12 May (with Thursday 11 May as Year 11's last
day in School).

Apologies for any inconvenience caused by this error. 

Kind regards

Dave Dempsey (Senior Assistant Headteacher)

Jo Tyler (Exams Officer)

SIR THOMAS RICH'S
Oakleaze Gloucester GL2 0LF
01452 338400
info@strs.org.uk
www.strschool.co.uk
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